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December 14, 2007

Kirsten Wali
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

27-2300 Yonge St.

Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Wali:

Re:
Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File No EB-2007-0707 and Ontario Power Authority Proposed Issues List
The Ontario Mining Association appreciates being included as an intervenor in the above mentioned file.  We have been and will continue to work closely with other like-minded parties to ensure our submissions are succinct, timely and do not duplicate on resources in evidence gathering.  

We have had the opportunity to review the correspondence to the OEB dated December 13, 2007 and signed by Counsel on behalf of the Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario.  We support the four categories of suggested additions to the issues list and would ask that they be considered for inclusion.
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Original signed and mailed
Cheryl Brownlee

Manager of Stakeholder Relations,

EA to the President

cc:  Adam White, AMPCO
